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• Reviewed financial statements 

• Reviewed membership statistics to date 

• Attended NMLA/MPLA Program Planning meetings 
o Participated in online conversations regarding conference registrations, 

programming proposals, room block questions, and others.  

• Attended the Zoom presentation pertaining to webinar hosting 

• Worked with MPLA and NMLA on items pertaining to the upcoming conference 

• Worked with Judy to identify current committee members and initiated a survey 
to discern interest in committee service (deadline for responses November 15) 

• Hosted/MC’d the trial Zoom webinar session led by Annie Epperson, “Partnering 
with Colleagues from Different Library Types” – held October 23 at 12pm 
Mountain Time via Zoom 


